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Dear Mr. Nick Westerink,
As a registered tax agent who holds a bachelor degree and post graduate diploma in

addition to going though the Tax Institute program, I believe it is a great idea that a
minimum standard be established for all tax agents just as it 1s for financial advisors.

Regards,

(Sent from mobile)





